
Hello everyone!

My name is Nancy Mi and I am
currently serving as your
International Trustee for the 2023-
2024 service year.  I am a senior at
the University of Illinois Urbana-
Champaign studying Political
Science and Psychology with a
minor in Legal Studies. I have been
a part of the Kiwanis family in the
Illinois-Eastern Iowa District for
around 8 years now as both a
member of Key Club and CKI. If
you have any questions for me,
please don’t hesitate to ask! I would
love to hear from you!
 
Nancy Mi
2023-2024 International Trustee

INTRODUCTION

January Trustee
Newsletter



DUES AND ROSTER GRACE PERIOD

Make sure that your rosters on the Membership
Update Center and dues are updated before
February 1st.

Double check that your club is listed as paid and has
paid correctly through the paid clubs report here.

Upcoming Dates

KIWANIS CHILDERN’S FUND
SCHOLARSHIP

The KCF scholarships are due February 1st and can
be found here. 

This is an amazing member resource so I definitely
suggest taking advantage of this.  

WINTER ENGAGEMENT RALLY

Join us on February 4th at 3 pm ET for a rally hosted
by our IVP Katie!

Come celebrate the year so far and finish strong! 

Make sure to register here. 



Upcoming Dates

BRICK X BRICK

Join us in March for Brick x Brick month!

We will be hosting Bricks Got Talent and other fun
activities so be on the lookout for more information!

 

Celebrate the month by hosting your own events to
fundraise for Brick x Brick. 

INTERNATIONAL CONVENTION

Denver, CO, July 3-5

Start thinking about fundraising for ICON!

International awards are open February 1st.
Club and individual awards are due May 15th.
Please reach out to us if you run into any trouble
when submitting the award!

Consider running for the International Board!
Let me know if you have any questions about any
of the positions!

Click here for more information about ICON.



SPRING RECRUITMENT

Recruitment is year round so this is a great time to
find some new members!

We are challenging clubs to strive for 10 by gaining
10 new members this service year so this is an
amazing time to do so. 

I recommend:
Tabling on your own or at your school club fair
Asking to be advertised on school wide email
newsletters
Passing out flyers
Putting up information in populated student
centers

For more resources, click here.  

Important Information

FIRST-YEAR AMBASSADOR

This first year would help spread CKI to other first
years and gain feedback from them.

They also gain valuable experience in their role and
it helps with the longivity of your club leadership.

More information can be found here. 



Important Information

GLOBAL LEADERSHIP CERTIFICATE

This is an amazing resource with a variety of
interesting courses for everyone!

More information can be found here.

ALUMNI NETWORK

Great way for CKI alumni or upcoming alumni to
meet others all around the world!

Click here to join and for more information!  

CONTACT INFORMATION

Feel free to contact me with any questions!

Email: nancyxunmi@gmail.com

Number: (217)416-8884

Sister District Instagram: @trustee_nancy


